
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAPEL LANE PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

JUNE 2019 

Dear Parents, 

We have lots of exciting mini topics planned for this term including the seaside, pirates 

and lots of physical games and activities on the field. Our focus will remain on 

developing keys skills to ensure all children are ‘school ready’ by the end of the term.  

We will be inviting our transitioning primary school teachers in to talk about children 

who will be starting with them in September. You should hear from the schools directly 

with dates for them to visit their school. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

12th June Trip to 

Wellington Country Park 

19th July Last day of term 

Sports Morning & 

Leaver’s Ceremony 

 

Trip to Wellington Country Park 12th June 

 

Please meet in front of the entrance at 9:45. We will pay 

for everyone to enter the park and then organise groups 

for the Scavenger Hunt. When you and your child are not 

involved in the hunt you are free to explore the park. We 

will meet at midday for a picnic area by the lake. After 

lunch you are free to stay and enjoy the day!   

Lunchboxes     
As the weather begins to get warmer we suggest parents put a small ice pack in their 

child’s lunchbox as we are unable to put any food in the fridge as we don’t have the 

space. 

 

Sun Cream 

Please ensure you have read our 

recent email communication 

about sun hats and sun cream! 

Home Learning Cards 

We have a set of cards/activities in a box 

by the front door that children may 

choose to take home. They focus on 

developing key skills most require an 

adult or older sibling to help! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any questions please ask, thank you for your support! 

Libby  

Sports Day & Leavers Ceremony 

Our last day of term is Friday 19th July and we will be holding our annual sports morning 

and leavers celebration.  Seems a long way off but I know working parents like to plan 

ahead if they need to take holiday!  There will be normal sessions on this day if you wish 

your child to come to attend Pre-school. Children will need to arrive at 10:30 (if not in 

session) for the sport activities and singing, which will commence on the field at approx 

10:45 and be followed with a short celebration ceremony for the children leaving Chapel 

Lane.  After this we would like to invite eveyone to have a picnic together on the field 

and during this time we will facilitate some fundraising activities to include a cake sale, 

bottle tombola and a stall where you can buy a special keepsake to take home!  

 

Dress up Week 

Week beginning 1st July will be dressing up week! Your child may come to preschool in 

fancy dress with a bottle donation for our tombola on the 19th!  Bottles can be anything 

nice to drink 😊 

 


